
To our valued customers, 
 
It is with a mix of emotions that we are announcing our last day will 
be Sunday 12/29/2024. 
 
We received an offer for our building this past year that we simply 
could not pass up, and although we looked into relocating the 
restaurant, we were unable to secure a suitable space, and we 
made the difficult decision to permanently close the restaurant 
beginning Monday 12/30/2024. 
 
Our family has enjoyed serving the Greater Warren area for the past 
6 years, and we will miss the many friendly faces we have come to 
know during that time. 
 
Many of you have shared our journey the past 2 1/2 years as Everett 
has made tremendous progress from his first 6 months in the NICU 
at Royal Oak Beaumont to being a healthy, happy, and robust 2-
year-old boy.  We expect his trach to come out in early 2025, and for 
his future to continue to be bright.  Emerson started pre-school this 
year and is also doing well.   
 
While this will be a big change for everyone, and we are sad to see 
Simple Palate come to an end, we are looking forward to this new 
chapter for our family. 
 

Thank you for your patronage and support, 
Kevin and Carol Romanko 
Aubrey, Deven, Emerson and Everett Futrell 
 


